TTA COMMUNICATOR



SOWING THE SEEDS OF SUCCESS

UNITY DAYS & FREE POLOS

Turlock Teachers Association will continue to show Unity on Tuesdays by wearing our TTA polo shirts and buttons.

New shirts, free to all members, may be ordered by filling the form sent to your personal email address this weekend. Need to update your contact info? Use TurlockTA@gmail.com.

Spoiler Alert: Look ahead to a new T-Shirt, available in October!

Monte Vista Chapel supports Turlock teachers and their children by providing free daycare during our Professional Development Days. THANK YOU, MONTE VISTA CHAPEL!



WELCOME BACK!

I'd like to welcome you to the very first issue of the TTA Communicator. While I'm not sure if this will end up being a weekly, biweekly, or monthly newsletter, please keep checking back for important dates, events, and information.

As we enter a year of Negotiations, it is important for you to stay connected to your association AND for your association to stay connected to you. Visit with your Site Representative and keep him or her updated with any changes in address, name, phone number, or assignment.

Not sure who your representative is? Go to: http://turlockta.wixsite.com/turlockteachers

Looking forward to getting to know you better!

Christine Rowell

DON'T MISS THESE:

September 5, 3:45 - SpEd meeting (Earl)
September 5, 6:30 - TUSD Board Mtg, featuring
students and staff from Turlock High School
September 6, 4:00 - New Member Reception (TBD)
September 19, 3:45 - Special Service (Earl)
September 19, 6:30 - TUSD Board Mtg, featuring
students and staff from Wakefield

MEMBER BENEFITS

Did You Know that as a CTA member you get exclusive access to programs and benefits that save you time and money? Check out this year's CTA Member Benefits Highlights by clicking here.

Did You Know that as an NEA member you get two *FREE* magazine subscriptions? Click here.